
January 25, 2018 

Email: executive.director@puc.nh.gov; 
David.Goyette@puc.nh.gov 

Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

RE: Ambit Northeast, LLC 
NH CEPS Quarterly Report 
For the quarter ending December 31, 2017 
Docket No. OM 14-005 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

AMBIT ENERGY Q 
180 I North Lunar Street 

Suite (}()() 
Dallas, Texas 7.5202 

T 21 1.270.1770 

Enclosed please find the original and two (2) copies of the NH CEPS Quarterly Report for the quarter 
ending December 31, 2017 for Ambit Northeast, LLC. No check is enclosed as there are no remittance 
fees due. 

This report has also been emailed to David.Goyette@puc.nh.gov and executive.director@puc.nh.gov. 
The company is requesting CONFIDENTIAL treatment of this report. 

Please let me know if you require anything additional regarding this filing. I can be contacted at 
cadams@ambitenergy.com or by telephone at 972.813.2055. 

Best Regards, 

Casedral Adams 
Regulatory Compliance Paralegal 

www.ambitenergy.com 


